
                                                                 
Agenda III.E.

November 12, 2020

To: Board of Education
 
From: Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

Date: November 5, 2020

Re: Update about District 191's Efforts to Implement COVID-19 Related Educational and 
Public Health Guidance Issued by the MDE and the MDH, Respectively (Maximize 
resources for optimal student learning)

Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent will provide an update about District 191's efforts to implement 
COVID-19 related educational and public health guidance issued by the Minnesota Department of 
Education (MDE) and the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH), respectively.


